cholarships MCGILL UNIVERSITY MONTREAL GRADUATE FACULTY February 17, 1932. Sir Arthur Currie. Principal and Vice-Chancellor. McGill University. Dear Sir Arthur: Thank you for your valuable list of those who hold awards in the nature of Fellowships and Scholarships. In my report on the Graduate Faculty for the McGill News I included only those students who are or have been actual post-graduate students in the Faculty of Graduate Studies and Research, 1930-31 As you suggest, we have cut out the amounts of the value. My list was for the session 1930-31 and included only those who were, at the time, members of the Graduate Faculty. There is no harm, however, in adding those who have become recent holders of Scholarships. I have therefore deleted the values of the emoluments and I enclose herewith an additional list of names of those whom you suggest. I am forwarding the proof together with the additional list to Mr. Fetherstonhaugh. Yours very sincerely, Dr. A.S. Eve, Dean. Graduate Faculty. Enc. × It possible, I am seeing Fetherstorkansk at 3 p.m. this afternoon.